DepEd ADVISORY No. 324, s. 2010
In compliance with DepED Order No. 39, s. 2009
this advisory is issued for the information of DepEd officials and personnel
(visit DepEd website at www.deped.gov.ph)
October 11, 2010

CHANGE IN DEPED ADVISORY NO. 297, S. 2010
(National Association for Early Childhood Educators (NAECE) Regional Seminar)

The venue of the National Association for Early Childhood Educators
(NAECE) Regional Seminar which will be held on October 21-23, 2010 at the
Pangasinan State University (PSU), Urdaneta City, Pangasinan as announced in
DepEd Advisory No. 297, s. 2010 has been transferred to Pangasinan State
University (PSU), Bayambang, Pangasinan.

For more information, contact Ms. Joyce V. Leviste, Secretary, NAECE at
Room 310 College of Education Bldg., PNU, Manila; at cellphone no.: 0928-323-
9297; telephone no.: (02) 302-7557 or visit the website:
http://groups.yahoo.com/group/naece 1982; or e-mail at niece_1982@yahoo.com
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